
Pupil Premium Review of 2015 – 16  

In EYFS and Key Stage 1 overall our Pupil Premium children have achieved similar standards to all 

children nationally. 

In Reception 64% of Pupil Premium children achieved the expected standard in all areas of EYFS.  

(Nationally the result for all children was 70%) 

 

In Year 1 Phonics Screening Check 80% of Pupil Premium children achieved the required standard. 

(Nationally the result for all children was 81%) 

 

In Year 2 SATS 71% in Reading, 79% in Writing and 64% in Maths of Pupil Premium children achieved 

the required standard. (Nationally the results were 74% in Reading, 65% in Writing and 73% in Maths 

for all children) 

100% of Pupil Premium children were at the required standard for phonics.  (Nationally the result for 

all children was 91%) 

 

In Key Stage 2 several of our Pupil Premium children have additional learning needs and at the 

moment they are not all achieving as well as we would like.   

 

In Year 6 SATS 20% in Reading, 60% in Writing, 70% in Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling and 40% 

in Maths of Pupil Premium children achieved the required standard.  (Nationally the results were 

66% in Reading, 74% in Writing, 72% in Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling and 70% in Maths)  

In the academic year 2016 – 17 we will direct more money for providing additional teaching support. 

 

Our attendance of Pupil Premium children was 95% compared to National Average 2014 – 15 96%   

 

Our PSW worker supported the children and families of 47% of our Pupil Premium children.  This 

meant these children were happy coming into school, had good routines at home, felt safe and were 

in a position to focus well on their learning during the school day. 

 

Reception and Key Stage 1 children attending the Sunshine Club really enjoyed the experience.  They 

had really settled lunchtimes and were ready to learn in the afternoons.  Due to its success we will 

be extending the provision for Key Stage 2 children as well during 2015 - 16. 

Many families were supported with paying for school visits and after school clubs to enrich their 

children’s experiences.  We will introduce a £100 voucher system for 2016 – 17 for all Pupil Premium 

children. 


